
Large ,or even small scale production of cannabis on Mendocino County range land is not acceptable now or i n the 

long term interests of residents.  

The county does not have the resources to enforce any regulations.  

During this long period of drought we cannot afford the massive use of water for such a crop, let alone the 

degradation of the land. 

Please do the right thing and work with other BOS members to protect our land and water.  

 


